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Listeria monocytogenes is an opportunistic pathogen
that causes the infection listeriosis, primarily
affecting immunocompromised patients and pregnant
women. The invasive form of the disease is
characterized by severe symptoms, with an
estimated mortality rate of 20–30%. The transmission
of the bacteria typically occurs through contaminated
ready-to-eat foods, including unpasteurized dairy
products and raw vegetables. Understanding the
molecular epidemiology and genetic diversity of
isolates collected from clinical and food sources is
crucial for identifying clusters and common sites of
infection. This study aimed to determine the
population structure and genomic epidemiology of L.
monocytogenes strains in Argentina.
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Integrating genomic data with metadata from food and 
environmental isolates, along with information from 
patient questionnaires—including medical details, 
travel history, and food consumption patterns—could 
help formulate more targeted public health 
intervention strategies for the control and prevention 
of listeriosis.
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